
    

 

 

          March 9, 2017 

Dear Parents,  

On April 19, 2017, Waynesville High School will be administering the state funded ACT test. There is no 

cost to take this test, but all juniors in Ohio, including our students attending the Warren County Career 

Center, must take it this spring. This is the only “free” ACT test that will be offered once a year, and for 

juniors only. There are other testing dates that the ACT offers and registration information on those dates 

are available on the ACT website. 

 
 
On the morning of April 19th, students are to arrive at Waynesville High School between 7:15 and 7:30 A.M. 

in the main lobby of the high school. They will be checked-in by staff members and directed to their 

assigned testing rooms. The testing room assignments will also be posted in the front entry way to assist 

them. The check-in process, passing out testing materials, and organizing students will take about 30 

minutes with the start time of 8 A.M. for the ACT. Students will need to bring picture identification, two 

pencils, and an ACT approved calculator (check www.actstudent.org or call 1-800-498-6481 for a recorded 

message about the current ACT calculator policy if you are unsure if your specific calculator is allowed). 

Testing will conclude at approximately 12:30 P.M. and students will be released home after testing is 

complete if they have a signed permission slip.  Please return the permission slip to the main office. 

 

 

 

ACT Permission Form 

DUE BY APRIL 18th 

I give my permission for my child _________________________________________________________ 

to be released after ACT testing is complete on April 19, 2017.  

 

 Student Name________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature_______________________________________________________________________ 

http://www.actstudent.org/


 


